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Valuable OIG Compliance Advice for New Healthcare Entrants
Hartford-based healthcare attorneys Stephanie Gomes-Ganhão and Phoebe Roth authored the article, "Valuable OIG 
Compliance Advice for New Healthcare Entrants," in the May edition of The Health Care Compliance Association's (HCCA) 
monthly magazine Compliance Today. The article addresses the release of the General Compliance Program Guidance 
(GCPG) by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services Office of Inspector General in November 2023, which serves 
as a voluntary guide providing compliance tips and guidelines for healthcare industry stakeholders.

Click here to read the full article.
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